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March 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Re: GCSE - Computer Science revision sessions (11B/Co1) 

 
The Computer Science exams are among the first exams on the 14th May (Paper 1) and 17th May 
(Paper 2), so they are approaching fast! Below is a reminder of the revision sessions that are being 
offered to students studying GCSE Computer Science: 
 
• Thursday lunchtime (Week A and B) – 1:50pm-2:20pm 
• Monday Week B only – 3:30-4:30pm 
• Wednesday Week B only – 3:30-4:30pm 
 
So far these have only been attended by a handful of students so we would be grateful if you could 
encourage your daughter to attend. The topics for revision have been identified with the students so 
that the sessions are tailored to the areas they would like to recap.  
 
We thank you in advance for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs Dearing 
Head of Computing 
 
 
 
 


